
•  The airfield is one of seven sites which are being considered by  SODC for   
building a single new strategic housing development of 3,500 new homes 
between now and 2032 
 

•   SODC is required to make provision somewhere in the district for this   
number of homes, over and above its own need, in order to help Oxford 
City's overspill 
 

• No decisions have been made at this stage and the airfield may not be 
developed at all if one of the other site options is chosen. It may not even 
be included in the Local Plan 2032 Preferred Options 
 

• SODC will begin a consultation on the Preferred Options at the end of this 
month and there will be opportunities for everyone to comment on the 
options being put forward. A public meeting will be held at the Watlington 
Club on July 5th (more details to follow) 
 

• The Parish Council and the Neighbourhood Plan Forum are making sure 
that Watlington is as up to date as possible on this situation and that the 
town's interests are taken into account 
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